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To:  #CI-StPaul_Ward1 <Ward1@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Good morning,

I’m writing to support the rezoning of lots at Cleveland and Marshall that would allow the
construction of 58 new homes. With the coming bus rapid transit line, this area is perfect for
high density housing. Our wonderful Saint Paul neighborhoods should be accessible for people
in all types of homes. 

Thanks!

Jayne Discenza
254 St Albans St N
-- 
Jayne Discenza


